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    0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒȡ 
 

4Ï ÕÓÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇÓ ×ÈÅÎ 
ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÁÄȢ 

4Ï ÓÁÆÅÌÙ ÐÁÒË ÙÏÕÒ ÃÁÒ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ 
ÄÒÏÐÐÉÎÇ ÏÆÆ ÁÎÄ ÐÉÃËÉÎÇ ÕÐ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȢ 

9ÁÒÄ ÓÕÐÅÒÖÉÓÉÏÎ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÁÔ 
ψȢτυÁÍ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȢ 

#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÒÉÄÉÎÇ ÓÃÏÏÔÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÂÉËÅÓ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ×ÅÁÒÉÎÇ ÈÅÌȤ
ÍÅÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÁÖÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÓÁÆÅÌÙ 

Last week we acknowledged the efforts of the ANZACs with our special ANZAC Day 
Ceremony led by the student leadership team.  The leadership team did a wonderful 
job.  We were also represented at the 11.30am ceremony at Henderson Park on  
ANZAC day by our choir and by Sophie and Bella who laid a wreath on our schools 
behalf.  Well done all and thank you Mrs Paletuôa for organising the school choir. 
 
The end of last week was an exciting time for many.   The grade one and two stu-
dents had a fun filled activities day at school and at the Mildura Waves.   The day of 
adventures finished at 7pm with pizza tea.   The night continued on for the grade 2 students with a 
movie and sleeping over in the school gym.  I would like to thank the students for being so well be-
haved, parents for picking up their children and the 1/2 Staff for working so hard to make the activities 
and sleepover such a success. 
 
We also had a visit from Simon Milligan on Friday.  He works in the head office of the Department of 
Education in Melbourne.  He bought a small team to visit Mildura Primary School to see what a great 
school we are and what we do for our students.   We were able to talk about student learning, our 
breakfast program, the Secondbite program, how we know how and what our students are learning 
and how we help our students each day and to show how great our school looks. This was a great op-
portunity to show off Mildura Primary School.  
 
Next week, the grade 3 and 5 students will be completing the NAPLAN testing for 2017.  This is an ex-
citing time and to help, please make sure your children are getting a good night sleep and a healthy 
breakfast each day.  If you have any concerns please make a time to speak with your childôs classroom 
teacher. 
 
You Can Do It Awards 
For the month of May students who receive a You Can Do It award will go into a draw to recive a $20 
meal voucher to be used at Mildura Central food court.   These vouchers have been kindly donated by 
the Central Management and can only be used on Friday afternoons.    This is a generous donation and 
a great opportunity for students who receive You Can Do It awards.  
 
David Midgley 
Principal  



 

 

School Uniform  
Price List 

School uniform is compulsory at Mildura Primary 

School.  

School uniforms are available at all times from the 

office. Please keep an eye out in the newsletter for 

information regarding 2nd hand uniform sales 

throughout the year.  

21.04.17 
PC-Amelia Gilmour-Alexander 
PS-Ann Ellis  
PT-Carlson Brim 
1/2A-Blake Clarke-Thomas 
1/2M-Cody Hunt 
1/2N-Rayuk Khann 
1/2O-Zac Lewis 
1/2S-Hunter Bowman 
3/4A-Subhan Shujaee 
3/4B-Andrew Rosebottom 
3/4M-Mariam Bunyadi  
3/4P-Pasadena Hurley  
5/6C-Sarah Piper 
5/6K- 
5/6L-Katie Ploeger 
5/6T-Mitch Hand 

Polo ð Short & long sleeve  $22.00 
Basketball Shorts    $10.00 
Track/cotton pants   $18.00 
Skorts      $17.00 
Fleecy Zip Jacket    $22.00 
Windcheater    $15.00 
Bucket Hat      $ 9.00 
Surf Hat     $10.00 
School bag with logo   $32.00 
Badges ð Iron on    $ 2.00 
Library Bag    $10.00 

28.04.17 
PC- 
PS-James Handy 
PT-Storm Sharp 
1/2A-Helena Garzon 
1/2M-Max Caudwell 
1/2N- 
1/2O-Izaiah Dempsey 
1/2S-Natasha Callaway 
3/4A-Makayla Handy 
3/4B-Christopher Finau  
3/4M-Tennessee Wall 
3/4P-Hamid Sultani 
5/6C- 
5/6K-Zack Hand 
5/6L- 
5/6T-Chenoa Hunter 

Sponsored by  

MPS Breakfast Program  
Mildura Primary School students are welcome to  

come and have some toast and juice. 
    Every Monday and Friday from 8:30am 

In the canteen area.  

  All students are welcome  

 

 
115 Pasadena Grove 

Mildura 
50231105 

OPEN DAY 
Saturday, May 20 

9.30-11.30am 
We offer- 

*Pre-Kinder Groups (3-4 y.o) 
*Kinder Groups (4-5 y.o) 

 

FREE term fees for Health Care Card Holders in  
Kinder Group only  

 

FREE Pre-Kinder and Kinder sessions for Indigenous 
children or children known to child protection 

 

Rated EXCEEDING the National Quality Standard 
 

NOW TAKING 2018 ENROLMENTS 
 

Please contact the kinder directly for enrolments as we 
are NOT linked with the central enrolment service. 



 

 

 

Last Friday the grade 1/2 unit had their school camp.  We had  a  fun day 
of  activities including: making Frog in the Ponds, Fairy Bread and Iced Bis-
cuits.    We made crowns and sleeping masks.  We had an awesome time 
at the Wave Pool and enjoyed yummy pizza for tea.  We said goodbye to 
the grade 1s after tea.  The grade 2s watched Moama then went to sleep 
in the gym.                  
 Everybody was well behaved and had a fantastic time. 


